
 

 

 

 

 

 

31st January 2022 

 

 

Study Day in advance of Mock Exams: Friday 4th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 6th Year Students, 

 

We want to support students who are preparing for 6th Year Mock Exams. To this end we have asked 6th 

Years to attend school fully for Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week.  We will then arrange for a 

study day prior to the Mocks this Friday 4th January 2022.   

 

We will accommodate students here in school with study centre(s) or students may stay at home to study.   

 

 

We would like to wish our students the very best of luck with their Mock Exams.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Rice,      Michele Culliton, 

Acting Principal     Acting Deputy Principal 

 

 

        

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

